From: elena@kilterfilms.com

Sent time: 06/03/2020 08:43:08 AM

To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Cec: Dan Case <dcase@cklawllp.com>; Wes Humphrey <wes(@kilterfilms.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project - Comments

That’s great. Thank you so much.

Best,
Elena

On Jun 3, 2020, at 8:10 AM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Elena,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for
the Hollywood Center Project EIR.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

On Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 4:39 PM Elena Beecher <elena@kilterfilms.com> wrote:
Hello Ms. Nguyen,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing on behalf of 1723 Ivar Avenue in hopes that you are still accepting
written comments on the Hollywood Center Project due to the current climate.

We are concerned that the current plan routes every piece of vehicular traffic for the West building onto Ivar Ave.,
instead of putting entrances/exits onto Yucca or Vine. We are supportive of the development but deeply concerned
about focussing all of the traffic onto our street.

Thank you for taking our concerns into consideration and please let me know if you have any questions or would
like to discuss further.

Best,
Elena

FElena Beecher
Kilter Films

Mindy Nguyen
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

L0 ANSERES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
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